
Holy Rosary RC Primary 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Next week is National School sports week and what a week we have planned.  During the week, 
we will be getting the children engaged in a wide range of physical activities – some of which they 
may not have taken part in before.   
 

During the week, we would like your child to attend school everyday wearing their school PE 
Kit.  This should not be branded sportswear. 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
9am National 
Sports School 

assembly 
 

Football 
tournament 
class heats 

Year 3 & 4 group 
attending Hathershaw 

Cricket event 
 

Jiu-Jitsu sessions 
run by an External 

coach 
 

Yoga  sessions 
run by an 

External coach 

KS2 Lazer Tag day and 
R & KS1 Glow in the 

dark dodgeball 
Football 

tournament  Final 
Key stage 2 

1.30pm 

Olympic 
Sports Day 

(Parents 
invited) 

 

The activities planned for the week are : 
 

Football Tournament – The classes in Year 3 - 6 are taking part in a Football tournament 
linked to our upcoming Euro competition.  Each class will hold small team heats with one team 
going forward to a final on Thursday.   
Jiu-Jitsu and Yoga – We have 2 coaches coming to school to deliver sessions on Jiu-Jitsu and 
Yoga. 
Better Active Oldham are coming to deliver Lazer tag for Key stage 2 and Glow in the dark 
dodgeball for Reception and Key stage 1. 
 

Sports Day – On Friday 21st June, we are hosting our annual sports day. This will involve 
activities linked to the upcoming Olympic Games which we have been exploring through our 
Path to Paris journey.   
 

Parents are welcome to come and watch the children take part but due to space and the layout 
of the playground, we have allocated slots for different year groups.  Parents will be able to enter 
and exit at the start and end times as we will need to keep the school gate secure.  Parents who 
arrive late will not be admitted. 
 

Space will be allocated in the Foundation stage area for parents to “spectate”.   
 

Sport Day times are : 
9am Foundation Stage 
10am Year 1, 2 & 3 
11am Year 4, 5 & 6 
 
As you can see, we have lots planned but we are sure this will be an enjoyable week for the 
children.  We will share highlights from each day on the news section of the school website. 

 
Thanks 

Mrs Cavanagh 
 


